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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Sohail Laghari <lagharisohail009@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:31 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; Naila Nizam; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 

Naveed Haider; Sundas Tariq
Cc: Rehanamansha
Subject: Re: resignation of SW-MUHAMMAD AFFAN- SHAHI PETROLEUM SERVICE THATTA

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear madam, 
 
 
Hope you are good and safe !! 
 
 
 
It is inform you that the SW-MUHAMMAD AFFAN site-SHAHI PETROLEUM SERVICE, Territory 
THATTA, as we discuss i receive his resignation without 15 Days prior notice and he didn’t follow the policy 
of HR-CTC. 
I call him and convey the same thing to him and he agreed on it 15 days notice is not done by his side and  to 
not inform us to following the resignation policy procedure. 
 
 
Kindly proceed according to the policy  
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 
Sohail Ahmed  
Supervisor  
Interior Sindh 
 
 

On Monday, November 28, 2022, 11:24, hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org wrote: 

Dear Mr. Sohail 

  

With reference to below email you are requested to inform him that according to policy that he has to 
serve 15 days prior notice, otherwise we will conclude his contract. 
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Regards 

  

Hina Qureshi 

Project Associate 

03497760756 

CHIP Training and Consulting  

  

  

From: sohail laghari [mailto:lagharisohail009@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 4:52 PM 
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; Naila Nizam; Naveed Haider; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 
Rehanamansha 
Subject: resignation of SW-MUHAMMAD AFFAN- SHAHI PETROLEUM SERVICE THATTA 

  

Hello sir/madam 

  

  

Hope you are doing well 

  

  

It is inform you that safety warden Muhammad Affan site-name SHAHI PETROLEUM 
SERVICE  resigned from his job and now site is empty and activities is stopped.he get 
government job in education department, so he willing to do that rather continue with us.the 
reason of his resignation from his side i recieved.  

  

  

kindly process it and confirm it through call or email. 
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Thanks 

  

  

  

Sohail Ahmed 

Supervisor 

  


